
    CRESCENT CITY COIN CLUB 

   Meeting Minutes November 20, 2013 

                (Membership Meeting) 

 BOARD OF OFFICERS   BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

 President RICK DEMERS                  ANDREW CORRENTI 

Vice President NICK LAGATTUTA          BRUCE EHRMAN 

Corresponding Sec. STEVE ROGERS    SAL FAIA   

Treasurer MIKE BURAS                          ROGER HOLDER 

Recording Sec. LINTON DUET JR.          RUTH YOUNG     

Immediate Past President                          CANDIE WATSON 

ROBERT EDDY III 

 35 Members were present @ meeting. 

The regular membership meeting of the Crescent City Coin Club, on 
November 20th, 2013 was called to order by President Rick Demers at 7:07 
pm. President Rick Demers welcomed everyone and thanked everyone for 
attending tonight’s meeting. President Rick Demers mentioned to every one of 
our next coin show November 23rd & 24th  at the Double Tree Hotel in Kenner, 
and would like anyone who could help to please attend and give us a hand 
with the show. 

Mr. Bob Reed talked about at the coin show to have nametags to guest who 
enter the coin show, as other coin shows do the same, as well as where they 
reside. Also President Rick Demers has sign in sheets to ask guest to place 
their name, address, e-mail address and how they found out about the show. 

  



President Rick Demers also advised Members and Board Members that after 
this meeting we will have a Board Meeting to follow. He also advised members 
that dues for 2014 are now being collected. 

President Rick Demers had one new application, Eva Dow who was present at 
tonight’s meeting. He also asked Mrs. Dow of her collecting interest and she 
advised her husband. Congratulations Mrs. Dow as our newest member. 

 President Rick Demers opened nominations for officers. 

 ELECTION OF OFFICERS: 

President             Linton Duet Jr. 

Vice-President         Andrew Correnti 

Treasurer                Mike Buras 

Recording Sec.       Candie Watson 

Corresponding Sec. Steve Rogers 

 President Rick Demers opened nominations for Board of Governors. 

 BOARD OF GOVERNORS: 

 Eddie Baker 

Ruth Young 

Roger Holder 

Rusty Pancamo 

Bob Eddy 

Ted Bellanger Jr. 

Past President Rick Demers will be Chairman of the Board as past President 
of the Club. 

  



Congratulations to all Officers of the club for the 2014 year. 

President Rick Demers and Mr. Bob Eddy talk about this year’s Christmas 
Party which will be on December 18th at Smiley’s Restaurant at the total cost 
of $32.00 per person. Mr. Bob Eddy would like to know if you are going and 
what food item you have chosen to prepare for the meal. 

Tonight’s presentation was given by President Rick Demers on the new 
$100.00 bill, in which he presented 2 notes one of which was fake. Great 
presentation Rick, all in attendance were interested about the new $100.00 
bill. 

We had the drawings for tonight’s meeting, they were as follows: 

Membership prize: Bob Eddy; Mint Set 

Door Prize: Clinton Boyle; 1998 Mint Set 

Raffle Ticket; Candie Watson; Silver Eagle Dollar 

50/50 Ticket; Richard Frilot $39.00 & $39.00 for the club: 

Meeting was adjourned @ 7:50 pm. 

Auctioneer Andrew Correnti auctioned off several items at tonight’s auction. 
Everyone had a great time watching and bidding on tonight’s items. 

By Recording Secretary Linton Duet Jr. 

  

 


